
 
 

Important Notice from GHC  

 

The water will be shut off for the upper half of 

GHC at 9 A.M. on Monday August 20 for 

approximately 2 hours to repair a fire hydrant 

at the corner of Amulet and Jasper.   

The upper half is from A to Tower 3 and 

Villas 1, 2, 3, and 4 through 8. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 

 

GHC Management 

x-apple-data-detectors://6/

